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February 16, 2018 

Thai Nguyen and Tri Tran 
63 David Humphreys Road 
Derby, CT 06418 

Re: Vanessa Nguyen 
SCASA Award Recipient 

Dear Mr. Nguyen and Ms. Tran, 

It gives me great pleasure to infonn you that your daughter, Vanessa Nguyen, has been 
selected to receive the South Central Area Superintendents' Association (SCASA) 
Award. 

The SCASA Superintendents' Award is presented to students who exhibit high academic 
achievement, strong extra-curricular involvement and an important commitment to 
community service. 

Vanessa is being honored at a student recognition luncheon on Friday, April 27, 2018 at 
Cascade, 480 Shennan Avenue in Hamden at 12:00 p.m. The meal selections are Grilled 
Beef, Salmon, Chicken or Pasta Primavera. Due to space, guests are limited to a two 
family member limit. Please submit your meal selections by March 16, 2018 to the 
attention of Dina Gotowala, dgotowala@derbyps.org. 

I look forward to celebrating Vanessa's accomplishments with you. 

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools 

cc: Mario Ciccarini, Principal, Bradley School 




